
 

 

A Natural History 

Study allows 

researchers and 

clinicians to under- 

stand diseases so they 

can develop new ways 

to diagnose, prevent 

or treat the disease. 
 

 
 
 
 

Usher Syndrome in Louisiana 
Natural History Study 

 
 

Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center in New Orleans is 

conducting a Natural History Study of the Usher syndrome community 

in Louisiana to assist in the development of treatments and to raise 

awareness of the syndrome. 
 

The information needed for this study will include hearing and vision 

records, questionnaires, and genetic testing.  Participants will not be re- 

quired travel and confidentiality will be maintained. 
 

If you or someone you know has Usher syndrome and would like to 

take part in this important study, please contact Dr. Jennifer Lentz at 

504-599-0400 or jlentz@lsuhsc.edu or return the card below for more 

information. 

Usher syndrome is 

the leading genetic 

cause of deaf blind- 

ness and is more 

prevalent in the  

Louisiana Acadiana 

population. 

 

 
 
 

Yes, I would like more information about the Natural History Study being conducted by LSU 
Health Sciences Center in New Orleans. 

 

 

Please contact me at: 
 

Contact Name     
 

 
 

Email     OR Phone     
 

Return to: Dr. Jennifer Lentz, LSUHSC, Lions Building, Room 795, 2020 Gravier Street, New Orleans, LA 70112. 

mailto:jlentz@lsuhsc.edu

